
Upcoming Changes to Zoom Meetings 

 

 Beginning Saturday August 15th, ITS will enable that all Zoom meetings have a Passcode or a 
Waiting Room enabled. This is in preparation for Zoom’s requirements for the Passcode or Waiting room 
in September. Users will need to ensure that all meetings have a Passcode (formerly password); 
otherwise a waiting room will be automatically activated. All users are asked to review their meetings 
and Personal Meeting Rooms to ensure that either a Passcode or Waiting Room is enabled ahead of the 
August 15 updates. 

For additional information or to familiarize yourself with the process of creating Passcodes and 
Waiting Rooms, please reference the Zoom FAQ for September 2020. If you have questions or need 
assistance, please contact Academic Technology Services at zoomhelp@etsu.edu , 423-439-8611 or the 
ITS Help Desk.  
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